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Dear Ferrater-Mora: 

I vas delighted to read in the latest ACIfí 
nevsletter of your fellovship» My sincere congratu-
lations! Let me add that I hope that you will 
consider the American Philosophical Quarterly as a 
vehicle for such findings as you may wish to publish 
in article form. 

Cordlally, 

Nicholas Rescher 
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